
Hertfordshire County Council and Stevenage Borough Council note to accompany Stevenage Town 
Centre Model, S-Paramics Model Forecasting Report, August 2016. 
 
Hertfordshire County Council (HCC) envisages there will be further work as the town centre 
masterplan becomes more refined for example looking at the impact of lower traffic generation 
from the town centre residential development to reflect potential lower parking standards and 
possibly refining access arrangements to the new multi storey car park. HCC as Highways Authority is 
committed to work with Stevenage Borough Council to identify the required mitigation for the 
proposed housing numbers in the town centre. 
 


